
 

OFFICE CLOSED 
CLOSED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE 
Sorry for the inconvenience, 

as a company we are working to do our part to take proactive steps as we 

face the COVID-19 virus, our main goal is always the health and safety of 

our employees and customers. We are following all directions from the 

CDC, State of Wisconsin, and the Fond du Lac County Health 

Department. As of Monday March 16th, our office will be closed to any 

walk-in traffic, only employees will be allowed into our office. We are 

practicing social distancing within the office. 

 

Wash your hands 

often with soap for at 

least 20 seconds. 

____ 

Avoid close contact 

with people. 

____ 

Avoid touching non-

disinfected surfaces. 

____ 

Cover your nose and 

mouth with a tissue 

when coughing. 

____ 

Stay home if you are 

sick. 
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